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Hello Everyone, 
 
This has been a much quieter week at school.  
 
On Tuesday Rob and his team came into school to talk to our youngest students on the importance of keeping their 
teeth clean by using the correct brushing techniques. - Thank you guys.  
 
Thank you to all those parents who came to the Primary parents evening this week. It is always lovey to welcome 
parents into school and you are a key part of your child’s progress.  
 
Looking ahead - on Tuesday 5 April it will be the turn of the Year 9 and 10 parents.  
 
The spelling bee is going fantastically well. The students are very keen and we are very close to having our first ever 
spelling bee champions. We were amazed at the amount of money raised a total of £ 927.52. This money has been 
spent on ordering new books for our newly revamped school library, which will be up and ready for the start of the 
new term.  
 
Preparations are underway for the splash and swimming galas.  
Splash gala (Two Boats Pool)- Monday 4 April at 1:30pm and Swim gala ( Travellers Hill Pool) - Friday 8 April at 9am 
The students are gearing themselves up for this and the competitive spirt is starting to build. We hope that many of 
you will attend these events. More details to follow.  
Thank you to those who have given up their time to Lifeguard for us. It is very much appreciated.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our new Humanities teacher Miss Georgina Wilson to the Island on Saturday’s 
flight. I am sure that you will all make her feel welcomed when she is out of isolation. We can’t wait for her to join 
the school team.  
 
This week we welcomed new student Meeah to the Nursery class. She is settling in well and we hope that she enjoys 
her time here at TBS.  
 

 
 
 
 
That’s it for now! 
 
Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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Update from Year 7  Hi I’m Leromeo we’ve learned a lot this half term and I’m here to tell you 
about some of the lessons. The lessons I like best are Maths, Art, 
Geography and French. In Maths we are learning about addition, 
subtraction, multiplication and division. So far we have done adding and 
subtraction of decimals and we will soon be moving on to multiplication 
and division. In our Art lessons we are learning about Thaneeya McArdle, a 
pattern artist. In Geography we have been studying population and 
migration. French lessons have included food and drinks.  

Hi my name is Kaia. I want to tell you all the things I’ve 
been up to in year 7 this term. My favourite subject is 
HE. We’ve been learning about commodities. In our 
practical work we have been cooking with eggs. The 

second thing we are doing is PE. In PE we are 
practicing our swimming techniques to prepare for 
the school’s “swim gala”. Last but least is science, in 

science we have been learning about our body 
system. 

Hi, I’m Jeffrey. I love my new home here. 
I love my new friends. I get well taken 
care of and watered. We even play 
games. We dress up and they always 
fight over me. They teach me new things 
and I’ve got a special life here. I also 
explore my friends’ houses when they 
take me home each weekend. 

Hi, I’m Kaelyn. What I like about school is the moments I have with my 
classmates. It has been the thing that makes me survive in school. I like some 
of my lessons and hope to do way more of it. I love DT, ICT, HE, ART, PHSE, 
Science and lots more. In DT we have been on the computer but hopefully 
we will be doing more. In English we’ve been doing speech writing and I 
really enjoy it. We will be doing Ukraine next week. In French we have a lot 
of fun with Mrs. Giles, but at the same time we are studying family in French 
by playing French games; it really does make my day.   

Hi, my name is Molly and so far this term I have enjoyed ICT, History, PHSE 
and Maths. In ICT we have been learning how to use Photo Shop . We have 
learnt how to change the brightness, hue and saturation in a picture. We also 
learnt how to use layers to mix two or more pictures together to make it look 
like one. So far in History we have been learning about the Middle Ages and 
Thomas Becket. PHSE has so far this term has taught us about body image and 
what the consequences are of when someone doesn’t like their body image. 
Finally maths has taught me other ways of doing addition and subtraction 
other than column method. Throughout the term I have generally enjoyed the 
subjects.  


